

## HAUPPAUGE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

## **BRETTON WOODS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL**

1 Club Lane - P.O. Box 6006 Hauppauge, New York 11788

August 2019

George Gagliardi Principal

**Dear Parents:** 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year. As always, we value the home school connection. "The Board of Education believes that parental involvement in students' homework is essential to making homework an integral part of the educational program. Parents are expected to encourage and monitor homework assignments and, to the extent possible, provide conditions that are conducive to their successful completion. Homework is recognized and encouraged as an extremely valuable activity and as an appropriate extension of classroom instruction."

- Board of Education Policy

Children not adhering to this policy will have this reflected in their report card grades. Please discuss the importance of homework with your child.

Please sign and return this notice to school by September 13, 2019.

We look forward to a successful school year.

The Bretton Woods Teachers  I have read and discussed this homework policy with my child.	
Child's Signature:	
Parent's Signature:	
Sincerely,  George Caglil	

George Gagliardi

**Principal** 

GG:kl